Rose Free Library Board of Trustees
Monday, June 14, 2021

Call to Order: 5:58
Present: J. Sutton, L. Navratil, L. Peck D. Wiltsie, C. Yaeger
Secretary’s Report:  Lori made a motion to accept the report, and Cheri seconded.  Motion approved.
Treasurer’s Report: We received $100 (and possibly more to come) from the Lions’ Club. For some reason, we received an overpayment refund from NY State – we will check with OHavre about this.  Laurie made a motion to approve our treasurer’s report and Cherie seconded.  Motion approved.  
Librarian’s Report:  Grants: We got the check for the air purifier. We have the books from the Save the Children Grant and are getting them put in the system. Some of the books have two copies for “Read with a Friend”. The United Way Grant – we still need dates for classes from Heidi at Literacy Volunteers. There are 7 signed up for the adult book club (there are 8 books). This will possibly be at Marshall Park or the Rose Community Center. Miriam Kits – we have two bird watching kits – one for adults, one for kids, or both for a family. Story Walk – Deanna will talk to Jeremy to see what point they are at.  Huckleberry Swamp is ready. The first week of Summer Reading – Tails and Tales – is Circus, and Farms is the second week. There are Dumbo books for the kids who sign up. The book sale is on hold. The library update is done and turned in. Movie Nights are July 9, July 23, August 6 and August 20, and will be in the parking lot. The screen needs to be anchored to the ground.  The first is Scary Stories to be Told in the Dark. Wayne County Bicentennial – the town likes the idea of the mural – Deb Teska is looking into possible high school kids doing this. The library cleaning is going well and we have had lost of compliments. Rick Peres wants his birthday donation to be used for redoing the carpet upstairs.  Perhaps we could shampoo for now, and recarpet the desk area and other carpet area downstairs.  State Aid Library Construction – Intent to Apply – Jennifer is going to contact a contractor for a possible estimate, if not for this year’s grant, then for the future. Circulation remains about the same at this point. 
Committee Reports: Laurie is going to type up the By-Laws so they can be put on the website.   We also need to work on the Five Year Plan
Old Business: 
-Summer Program – covered under the Librarian’s Report
-2023 Wayne County Bicentennial – covered under the Librarian’s Report 
-Shelving needs – Deanna will check with other libraries.
-Lions Club – Christina will update
-Memorial Day Ceremony – next year we will participate. 

New Business:
- Summer meetings – We will not have a meeting in July, and August will be determined according to need!
Next Meeting: TBD
Adjournment: 7:10
Respectfully Submitted by Laurie Navratil
Rose Free Library Board Secretary
